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STATE OF

COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Time extension for Two Rivers corrective action plan.
1 message

Baxter Kirkland <baxter@kirklandconstruction.us> Mon, Jun 22, 2020 at 12:38 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Baxter Kirkland <baxter@kirklandconstruction.us>, Shawn Park <shawn@kirklandconstruction.us>

Patrick,

We are experiencing several issues with the Covid-19 issue that are impacting our ability to complete the work the
corrective action work. We are requesting additional time to complete the corrective action work. We are asking the

time to be extended to July 17t, 2020.
Thanks

Baxter W. Kirkland

Kirkland Construction

Cell: 719-250-2357

Office: 719-489-3385

Please email all quotes to: bids@kirklandconstruction.us
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